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To whom this may concern with the Commisson. I contimplated writing this letter, 
however i believe it is best. While it is up to you to make the decision. Ameren 
Missouri continues to fool everyone and despite their counsel stating they are 
making efforts to change anything, they haven’t. 
 
I looked on their website and looked at their deffered bills, in which, Ameren never 
reached out to me about and even mentioned that you could do on final bills as they 
call it. I talked to a representative Friday evening and recorded the conversation.  I 
entered into a payment agreement to see if Ameren Missour ever changed the 
terminology or the way their agreements are written, as they stated in Commission 
reports  that they are changing . Directly from their counsel Eric Banks and Jermaine 
Grubbs.  Despite that the agreement that I am going to submit shows that this is a 
misleading and xdeceiving business and nothing has changed and they’ve stated that 
therefore the Commission or the Honorable Judge Clark wouldn’t immediately 
recommend that they restore services. 
 
Attached is a copy of the agreement they submitted and I am submitting it without a 
watermark. Notice it clearly states that your “your final bill agreement has been 
established.” There is nothing in there that leads to the assumption or terminology 
that Ameren Missouri has changed their ways and/or has changed the way their 
agreeements are written. In fact, I asked the gentlemen I was talking to if I was ever 
to move into an area and re-establish services, if I would have to pay the balance 
upfront and the gentlemen clearly stated “ if I was to re-establish service, just give 
them the address and Ameren would make arrangements to make a payment 
arragnement with the existing arrears at the new address.  
 
I am not only attaching the payment arrangment, but also a copy of the recording. 
Ameren itself is a broken company that can’t be trusted.  They have simply not only 
lied to me, but also the Commission and the Honorable Judge Clark in multiple 
transcripts about their transparency and their commitement to changing their ways.  
This audio clip and payment agreement will clearly show that Ameren has not 
changed their ways or their writing.  
 
It is simply illegaly, deceiving and defrauding consumers. I have already reached out 
to Governor Parson’s Office about this matter, who reffered me to the AG’s Office 
and Public Corruption unit. Just to let Ameren know, that the complaint process will 
not be stopped until Ameren satisfactorily restores services to the premises in 
question immediately. 
 






